
Dear Residents, 

We are excited to introduce our enhanced pet policy, which aims to create a welcoming 

environment for both pet owners and non-pet owners alike. We recognize the joy that pets bring 

to our community and believe that with clear guidelines, we can enhance the experience for 

everyone. 

Key Features of the Enhanced Pet Policy: 

• All pets must be registered with the management office. 

• Designated pet relief areas will be provided throughout the community. 

• Pet owners are responsible for cleaning up after their pets. 

• Noise disturbances from pets should be addressed promptly. 

• There will be a pet size and breed limitation for residents. 

Your feedback is important to us. We encourage you to share your thoughts and suggestions 

regarding this new policy by contacting the management office. 

Thank you for your cooperation and understanding as we implement these changes to improve 

our community. 

Sincerely, 

The Management Team 


